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Rock, Paper, Scissors

Hosted by Mr. Phaneuf, UCC
will be holding its very first
Rock, Paper, Scissors Covid
Cup. The hope is that this will
be the first and only Covid
Cup to be held. The rules are
as follows; starting with Mr.
Phaneuf’s class, they will
challenge another grade 12
class. The winners will then
challenge another grade 12
class, until there are no
classes left. There is no prize
for the winning class, other
than bragging rights, as well
as the highly coveted Covid
Cup. This will be done safely,
following and necessary
Covid and safety procedures.



Stations Of The Cross
UCC is putting together a unique,
Covid-19 friendly performance of

the Stations of the Cross on
March 30-31. In normal times, this
would be performed in the theatre

by a drama class. This year, the first station will take
place inside the classroom with a video, take the

students outside around the school for stations 2-13,
and finish inside the classroom on the 14 station.

Spirit Week
Since the week of March

15-19 was supposed to be
March Break, the UCC

Student Council decided to
spice things up with a spirit

week. Monday was
Haiwiaan Day, Wednesday
was St. Patrick’s day, and
Thursday and Friday were
bonus Dress Down Days.

School Progress
UCC students are doing their best to adjust to the new Covid-19

safety procedures. One of the things they are finding to be a
challenge is not being able to take off their masks when going

outside. Other than that, students are happy to be back in school.
Mid term reports went home a couple weeks ago, and the next

quad is only four weeks away!



Lancer Vision

Lancer vision has finally returned to UCC. Set up and produced
by Deacon Girard’s class, Lancer Vision aims to keep the

students up to date on everything happening in the school, in a
creative and entertaining way.

Stay Strong Lancers! We Will Get Through This
Together

Lancer Loud,
Lancer Proud!!!




